How are you doing? Join us for a chat
[bookmark: _GoBack]We’d like to invite you to join us in a ‘chat’ via  Zoom to catch up and see if we can offer any help.  This will be on Monday 31 August at 7pm. 
This is new to us so we’re limiting it to 20 people for the first time – if it works we’ll open it up to more people. 
Joining us will be Mary Jane Bird, who many of you will know as a regular speaker at our open meetings, as well as committee members.  The chat will mostly be for parents of children with dyslexia but we hope to widen topics in the future. 
To book a free place please click on this link to go to Eventbrite. https://www.eventbrite.com/o/dyslexia-scotland-15408863257 
We’ll send you a link to the meeting the day before.  For anyone who’s not used Zoom, you don’t need to install it, just click on the link we send on a device with camera and microphone.  Please note that your name and video will be visible to all.   If you book a place, please attend or cancel your ticket if you can’t attend so someone else can take part.  
If places are full, we promise to look at holding similar events in the future. 
Please email lena@dyslexiascotland.org.uk with any questions about the meeting on 31 August. For all other dyslexia enquires please contact Dyslexia Scotland’s Helpline www.dyslexiascotland.org.uk/helpline  
Finally, see the attached document with some useful links. 

Best wishes
Dyslexia Scotland Glasgow East Ren


